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M/V BELLA DESGAGNÉS WILL NOT BE ABLE TO BERTH IN THE PORT OF HAVRE-SAINT-PIERRE 

ON JULY 9
TH

 ON ITS UPSTREAM JOURNEY DUE TO THE PRESENCE OF TALL SHIPS 

 

Rimouski, July 5th, 2017 – Relais Nordik, operator of the coastal supply ship service for Anticosti Island and 

the Lower North Shore, announced today that for the current voyage, the M/V Bella Desgagnés is following its 

regular schedule. However, please take note that due to the presence of tall ships in Havre-Saint-Pierre from 

July 7
th

 to July 9
th

, the ship will not be able to berth in this port on its upstream journey. 

 

Therefore, passengers who expected to embark on the M/V Bella Desgagnés in Havre-Saint-Pierre will have to 

go to Natashquan. Users of the service are asked to check with their local agent for the expected arrival and 

departure times of the vessel at their port location. Relais Nordik thanked its clients for their understanding and 

co-operation. 
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